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May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer/Y11 Students 
 
Revision sessions during study leave 
 
Further to our previous letter regarding exams and study leave that was sent to you at the 
end of April, we would like to provide you with some further information about some 
additional revision sessions we will be able to offer prior to some key exams.  These slots 
are in addition to any revision sessions that students may be invited to during what would 
have been their normal lesson time or during half term and weekends. 
 

Date Subject Time Rooms 

Tuesday, 6 June Mathematics 
Lesson 4 & 
5 

Mr Lucas – 16 
Mr Bliss – 12 
Mr Gordon – 11 
Miss Johnstone – 13 
Mrs Macintyre – 44 
Mr Marston – 43 
Mrs Jackson – 14  

Wednesday,  
7 June 

History Lesson 3 

Miss Andrews – 34 
Mr Brown – 31 
(Miss Geoghegan’s group to Mrs 
Andrews) 

Wednesday,  
7 June 

Geography 
Lesson 4 & 
5 

Mr Galbraith – 14 
Mrs Morgan – 33  
Mrs Parmar – 32  
(Mrs Jones’ group to Mrs Morgan) 

Thursday, 8 June Science 
Lesson 2 & 
3 

Separate science – 6 
Combined science - 7 

Thursday, 8 June  Geography 
Lesson 4 & 
5 

Mr Galbraith – 14 
Mrs Morgan – 33  
Mrs Parmar – 32  
(Mrs Jones’ group to Mrs Morgan) 

 

 

 



Tuesday,  
13 June 

Mathematics 
Lesson 4 & 
5 

Mr Lucas – 16 
Mr Bliss – 12 
Mr Gordon – 11 
Miss Johnstone – 13 
Mrs Macintyre – 44 
Mr Marston – 43 
Mrs Jackson – 14  

Thursday, 15 
June 

Science  
Lesson 1 & 
2 

Separate science – 4 
Combined science – 2 and 5  

Thursday, 15 
June 

Geography 
Lesson 4 & 
5 

Mr Galbraith – 14 
Mrs Morgan – 33  
Mrs Parmar – 32  
(Mrs Jones’ group to Mrs Morgan) 

 
All English exams are on a Monday once study leave has started so it has not been 
possible to offer any additional sessions on the day before the exam.  However, the 
English teachers will be available in their classrooms during all timetabled English lesson 
slots between Monday, 5 June and Monday, 12 June to provide students with extra 
support. 
 
As stated previously, students are legally on roll until the end of June, and we would 
strongly encourage them to come in for these additional lessons.  Subject teachers will 
speak to those students that they feel must attend.  However, if a parent or carer deems 
there to be exceptional reasons why their son/daughter should not attend one or more of 
these sessions, then please contact the school attendance officer, Miss R Sammut: 
sammutr@goldington.beds.sch.uk.  
 
In addition to these sessions, all subject teachers will be available in their classrooms 
during their normal timetabled lessons should students want a quiet place to work at any 
point during the day, or if they are staying in school between morning and afternoon 
exams.  Some departments are also offering breakfast and lunch revision sessions directly 
before the exam. 
 
Students who attend any session in school after 26 May will be required to report to the 
school office to register their attendance on site. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss S Thomas 
Assistant Head Teacher 

mailto:sammutr@goldington.beds.sch.uk

